## Dear Campus Community,

I am pleased to announce that Greg Breitbach will be working with the Advancement team beginning today, March 19. Greg will focus specifically on corporate athletic business development to increase athletic revenue generation and fundraising as a part of the "Imagine the Possible" campaign which launched on July 1, 2017. While still a member of the Athletics department, Greg will serve as Athletic Business Development Associate with an office located in the Duncan Alumni House.

In addition to Greg Breitbach joining the Development Department, this past year has seen the addition of two new major gift officers and the transition of duties for another. Ben Rupp is serving as the Senior Major Gift officer after over 15 years in Advancement at Gettysburg College and Amy Spellman is serving as a Major Gift officer after over 15 years in Advancement, most recently as the Director of Development at a Philadelphia area non-profit. And, Greg Freedland has moved from his previous role as Corporate Gift Officer to the Director of Development Communications & Stewardship.

I invite the campus community to stop by Duncan Alumni House to meet the team. Also, please keep an eye out for the campaign website and more details about "Imagine the Possible" in late April.

Warm regards,

Alice McMurry
Interim Vice President, Advancement